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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Polar Express Family Movie Night with Santa 
December 8th from 6:30-8:30 
Classroom Holiday Parties 
December 21st 
Ugly Holiday Sweater Day 
December 22nd 
School Closures for Holidays 
December 25th and January 1st 

 

 
HOLIDAY CLOSURE AND ATTENDANCE 

As a reminder, our school will be closed on December 25th and January 
1st.  We will be posting attendance sign-up sheets for the weeks of 
Christmas and New Year’s. Please be sure to fill them out as accurately 
as you can. If your child will be absent on days other than those reflect-
ed on the sign-up sheets, please mark them absent in Links 2 Home. We 
would like to give our teachers extra time off over the holidays, if         
possible.  Please complete your child’s section of the forms by   
Wednesday, December 13th. 

FROM OUR DUBLIN ENCHANTED 

CARE FAMILY TO YOURS 

 
W e  w a n t  t o  w i s h  a l l  o f  o u r  f a m i l i e s  a  v e r y  h a p p y  

h o l i d a y  s e a s o n .  N o  o n e  k n o w s  t h e  j o y  o f  t h e     
h o l i d a y s  m o r e  t h a n  c h i l d r e n ,  a n d  w e  g e t  t h e    
p r i v i l e g e  o f  s p e n d i n g  o u r  d a y s  w i t h  y o u r s !    

 
 

“Our hearts 
grow  

tender with 
childhood 
memories 
and love of 

kindred, 
and we are 

better 
throughout 
the year for 

having,  
in spirit,  
become a 

child again 
at  

Christmas-
time.” 

 
― Laura 
Ingalls  
Wilder   

https://www.goodreads.com/author/show/5300.Laura_Ingalls_Wilder
https://www.goodreads.com/author/show/5300.Laura_Ingalls_Wilder
https://www.goodreads.com/author/show/5300.Laura_Ingalls_Wilder
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Outside Food  
 

Enchanted Care does not allow bringing outside food into the building  
without prior approval. We have several students with allergies, and it is  
our primary focus to keep all children safe.  

LITTLE SHOPPERS SHOPPE 

 
ATTENTION BEGINNER-PRE-K FAMILIES: 

 

Check your child’s cubby for information on our Little Shoppers Shoppe 
Fundraiser starting Friday the 8th and running through Friday the 15th.  
 
 

Checking In/Out 

Please check your child in and out each day at the iPad in the lobby.  

Children should be checked in and out when 

they are with you, so  before dropping off and 

after picking up.  Please stop by the office if 

you need assistance or to set up your PIN 

number. 

Enchanted Care  

4370 Dale Drive 

Dublin, OH 43017 

614-798-1403 
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april.horn@nlcinc.com 

 

 

 

 

Courtney Allton 

Assistant Principal 

courtney.allton@nlcinc.com 


